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STATE OF

COLORADO Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Adequacy Review #3, CN-2, M-2016-081

Peter Freedman <peter@aupt-industries.com> Tue, May 6, 2025 at 10:08 AM
To: Ridley DNR Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Hunter,

Sorry for the delay. Let’s push this off another month - all the material is still in labs and talking a but longer than expected.

Peter
Sent from my iPhone

On May 6, 2025, at 10:06 AM, Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]
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